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   Headteacher’s News 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
It has been another busy week here at school! Throughout the week the 

children raised awareness of bullying, making it clear that it is not 
welcome at Carr Mill! Year 4 survived Storm Debi, not allowing it to spoil 
their Lake District fun - check out come picture of their trip on the next 

page!  
 

                       ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 
#teamcarrmill have shown excellent understanding 
and empathy, as they have explore the impact of 
bullying this week. See more about the activities 

completed on page 3 of our newsletter. 
  

If you haven’t seen it yet, make sure to have a look at 
our MAKE A NOISE video by scanning this link…. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CHILDREN IN NEED 2023 
It was lovely to see the children dressed in their own clothes today, having fun and raising 
money for the Children in Need campaign. #teamcarrmill made an incredible £???? To 
send to the charity.  
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PARENTS’/CARERS’ EVENING — Monday 20th and Wednesday 22nd Nov. 
A reminder that bookings are open on the School Spider App. It is vital 

that all parents attend in order to find out how your child is doing in 
school and how to support their learning at home. Bookings can also 
be made directly through the school office in person or by phone. 

SCAN  
ME!! 



 

 

Year 4 Residential — Low Bank Ground 
 Well done to our Y4 children, who enjoyed a trip to remember this week to Low Bank 

Ground Residential Centre in the Lake District. Thank you for being fabulous role models 
for #teamcarrmill throughout your visit and not letting the dreadful weather  spoil your 
fun.  A huge thank you to Mrs Williams, Mrs Vaughan, Mrs Griffin and Mrs Doyle for          
organising an amazing experience, taking such good care of everyone and helping the 
children make memories that will last a lifetime.  



 

 

 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 2023 
 

#teamcarrmill Attendance Focus 

Nursery 95.14 

Reception 96.35 

Class 1 97.71 

Class 2 98.47 

Class 3 92.35 

Class 4 97.88 

Class 5 97.96 

Class 6 97.88 

Class 7 99.43 

Class 8 93.65 

Class 9 96.06 

Whole 
School  96.62 

Well done to Classes 7 
and 2 who earned a 
‘Kid’s Choice’ session 
this afternoon due to 

having the highest 
attendance scores. Congratulations to #teammcarrmill 

who have earned another special 
treat next week for collectively      

beating our whole school attendance     
target of 96%!!!!                                              

That’s 2 weeks in a row!! 
WELL DONE!!!!! 



#teamcarrmill Outstanding Kindness Awards 
This week we have a change to our usual VIP awards. This week we 
awarding our first Outstanding Kindness Certificates.  Well done to all 
children nominated, and congratulations to our winners. Check out 

our Kindness Award video on Facebook. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Key 
Stage 

Outstanding 
Kindness Award 

Early 
Years   

Millie A 

Cohan B 

Archie T 

Olivia K 

Ohana J-H 

Lower 
Key 

Stage 2  

Lilah F 

Ava-Mae A 

Isabella C 

Upper 
Key 

Stage 2  

Amilia B 

Dotty M 

Bobby S 

Key 
Stage 1    


